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Courageous Advocacy  
 

As part of our teaching of our Christian Values we 

encourage the children to think about courageous 

advocacy – putting our values into action. 

 

This week Mrs Elliott was recognised in the 

Northamptonshire Community Foundation awards for her 

dedication in leading the Northants Litter Wombles group.  

She spends many an hour organising the group as well as 

taking part in weekly litter picks in our locality.  Well done 

Mrs Elliott – we are very proud of you! 
 

 

Dates for the Diary 

Tues 13 Dec 9.15am Reception  & Nursery 

Nativity in school hall 

Thurs 15 Dec Christmas Parties 

Fri 16 Dec Christmas Worship in church 

Fri 16 Dec Term Ends 

Tues 3 Jan Training Day 

Wed 4 Jan School Opens to Pupils 

Value Stars and Headteacher Awards 
 

 

   

CHRISTMAS CARD POST BOX 
There is a Post Box in the reception area for children to 
post their cards to their friends.  The last collection for 

these will be Thursday 15th December. 
 

OUR FOCUS FOR WORSHIP THIS 

MONTH IS CHRISTMAS  

 

FIXED PLAY 
Please can I remind you that children are not permitted 
to use the fixed play apparatus before and after the 
school day as these areas are not supervised by our staff.  
This is particularly important during the winter weather 
when surfaces become more slippery. 

 
 

CHRISTMAS PARTIES 

 

The Christmas Parties at school will be on Thursday 15th 

December.  Children can come to school in non-uniform 

on this day (party clothes).  This is also the Christmas 

dinner day at school and children are welcome to bring a 

Christmas Cracker with them for this. 

POPPY APPEAL 
Thank you to all those that supported our Poppy Appeal in 

school.  We raised £88.14. 

 

Congratulations 
Congrats to the years 3, 4 5 and 6 children on 

their performances in front of an audience.  We 

are all very proud of the Y3 and 4 Production as 

well as the singing performance led by Y5 and 6. 
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